
HB 1690 -- Motor Vehicle Safety Inspections

Sponsor:  LeVota

This bill repeals the provisions which require motor vehicle
safety inspections for most vehicles.  However, the State Highway
Patrol will be required to perform a safety inspection on all
school buses.

The bill becomes effective January 1, 2011.


